# **DIRA Newsletter**



Hello Summer! July 2016

#### Greetings!

We hope you are enjoying your summer so far, pretty hard not to on such a beautiful island! Our July activities are listed below, for day-to-day updates be sure to check the ferry dock or better yet connect with us on Facebook. Merci!

### Thank You



We would like to extend a big thank you to all the hardworking volunteers who came out to help at the tennis court, wine & cheese and pool opening.

Also special thanks Marie Valois for her help & expertise with the tennis court, to Jennifer Deleskie for planting the lovely pool flowers, to Diane Beauvais for her ongoing help with cushion upgrades and to Craig McEwen & Philippe Pelletier for their continuous support & maintenance work around the pool.

## **Teddy Bear Dance**



Send down your kiddies on Saturday, **July 16th** at 6pm for a Teddy Bear Dance Party at the Town Hall. Friends, PJs & favourite stuffies are welcome! Sign-up in advance at the dock. For more details please speak with Madi who is organizing this fabulous event!

## **Movie Nights**

Thanks again to Craig McEwen & Philippe Pelletier for hosting 'Movies In The Park' again this summer. Next up is **The Princess Bride** on **Friday, July 22nd**. Directed by Rob Reiner, it's an enchanting classic the whole family will love!

#### In This Issue

Thank You
Dance Party
Movie Nights
Halloween
Sports Day
Pool Keys
Reminders

## **POOL GATE**



For safety reasons please help ensure that the pool gate is closed and locked at all times. The door is permanently locked even when the lifeguard is on duty so remember to bring your key to the pool and not try to force entry. To purchase a key please contact Reni Fee #40.

#### **Quick Links**

Pool Rules
Tennis Rules
DIRA Website
Dorval Island Website
Facebook



Movies start at dusk at the Town Hall. Don't forget to bring your chairs, friends, cozies and popcorn!

# Halloween In July



Back by popular demand, Halloween in July will be taking place on **Friday**, **July 29th**. Thanks in advance for your support - we are looking for homes to hand out treats as well as little trick-ortreaters! For more details please speak with Madi, our wonderful lifeguard, who is organizing this event.

## **Sports Day**



A long-standing tradition on Dorval Island, Sports Day will be taking place on **Sunday**, **July 31st**. Everyone welcome - fun guaranteed! Please meet at the ferry dock at 9:30am for the 'Pots and Pan' Parade. Land Sports kick off at 10:00am at the field followed by Water Sports at 2pm in the pool. Thanks in advance to everyone who volunteers at these events and to Jen Simons and Huw Griffiths for organizing.

Thank you for your continued help and support.

As mentioned in the recent town meeting we are still looking for a Tennis Representative and a Payroll Administrator to join DIRA. If you would like to help and get involved we would love to hear from you!

Please feel free to contact us directly or by email.

Sincerely, DIRA



A friendly reminder that 2015
Pool Guest Fees are now
due. If you do not have your
bill please see Louise Roy,
cottage #2.

Also please remember to turn down umbrellas & to store our new seat cushions away before leaving the pool. Replacing these items is very costly and not in the DIRA budget.

And lastly please remember to sign all guests and extended family members into the pool when visiting.
All profits go towards upgrading the pool & tennis court so we thank you in advance for your cooperation.

